
7/31/2017 Print

about:blank 1/4

Subject: FW: CPS response to secondary disclosure and confirmation of conference

From: Lorraine Cordell (lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk)

To: re_wired@ymail.com;

Date: Wednesday, 11 December 2013, 22:20

 

 

From: JOSEPHINE WARD [mailto:josephinewardsolicitor@gmail.com] 
Sent: 03 December 2013 02:41
To: Lorraine Cordell
Subject: Re: CPS response to secondary disclosure and confirmation of conference

 

Hi Lorraine

 

I am working through my emails slowly and by priority at the moment.  I will endeavour to deal with this by
Wednesday at the latest.  I have been on duty all weekend and today I was in the police station from 9.30am
until after midnight.  I am aware of the documents being duplicated also.  I will deal with each point you raise in
due course.

 

Regards

 

Josephine

 

On Mon, Dec 2, 2013 at 2:57 PM, Lorraine Cordell <lorraine32@blueyonder.co.uk> wrote:

Hi Josey

 

I tried to call you today re Simon case not sure if you got the below email so I will send this again over to you.

 

There are some points I really do not understand and until the crown gives us information as to this it does seem to me
that Simon case at court has the claim for Feb 2013 case in it as they are not giving a list of what was taken.

 

1. Both the invoices from Li-Lo Leisure products ltd that have been given for Simon Case in May 2013 and the
information that the crown has just given you are the same.
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